
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

COVID-19 Update – Update 
Chilliwack Ringette Association 

October 2, 2021 

Chilliwack Ringette Association will be following the direction provided through the Provincial Health Orders, 
the City of Chilliwack and Ringette BC. 

***Dressing rooms remain open however arrival is limited to only 15 minutes prior to an ice time and 
everyone must exit 10 minutes following the ice time.*** 

Children and Youth Ringette (U19 and below): 
Participants are not required to show proof of vaccination status. Participants includes coaches, officials, 
trainers and essential volunteers.   

Adult Ringette (18+ and Masters) 
Participants in 18+ and Masters Ringette must show proof of vaccination status along with Government 
Issue ID in order to enter facilities to participate in ringette. This includes coaches, officials and 
spectators. 
  

Spectators: 
Spectators for Chilliwack Ringette events are required to show proof of vaccination status depending 
on their age: 

1. Children under 12 years of age are exempt from showing proof of vaccination status. 
2. If children and youth between the ages of 12 - 18 years of age are entering a facility and are not 

participants in the activity they must show proof of vaccination status (not required to show 
Government ID). 

3. Spectators who are 19 years of age and older will be required to show proof of vaccination 
status and Government Issue ID. 
 

Ambassador: 
There will be an ambassador assigned for every Chilliwack Ringette ice time. Their duties include: 

• Being responsible for ensuring compliance for those required to show proof of vaccination 
• All patrons must wear masks (except on the field of play) 
• Ensure facility capacities are not exceeded 
• Complete the attendance tracking document and send a photo to covid@chilliwackringette.ca  
• REMAIN AT THE ICETIME FOR ITS DURATION to ensure compliance by all associated to Chilliwack 

Ringette Association  
 

Any questions please contact the Covid Safety Committee at covid@chilliwackringette.ca 
Thank you, 
Julie Wilson - Covid-19 Safety Officer for Chilliwack Ringette Association 
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